
Does Your Family Have More than 
One Individual with Autism, Asperger 

Syndrome or other PDD? 
 

Would you like to participate in a research study? 
 
Dr. Peter Szatmari, M.D., FRCP(C) and the research 
staff at the Offord Centre for Child Studies, are 
currently recruiting volunteer families from across 
Canada to participate in an ongoing investigation of 
the genetics of autism/PDD.   
 
We are looking for families with two or more 

individuals affected with Autism/PDD 
(siblings, cousins, or any other extended 

relative pairs) 
 

For further information regarding the study or to 
inquire about participating, please contact: 

Ann Thompson 
Phone: (905) 521-2100 x77831 

Toll-Free 1-888-3AUTISM 
E-mail: athomps@mcmaster.ca 

 
The Offord Centre for Child Studies 

Patterson Building, Chedoke Site 
Hamilton Health Sciences, Hamilton, Ontario 


